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22 11/05/2016 ASSET 
RATIONALISATION: 
COUNCIL 
HEADQUARTERS 
AND 
REPLACEMENT 
TOWN HALL 
PROJECT

To seek clarification of future 
local government funding 
and clarification of the 
implications arising from the 
recent announcement of a 
review of Scottish local 
government structures

Director of 
Development 
Services

Strategic Property Review underway and will be 
reported to a special meeting of Council in 
December.

44 22/06/2016 EQUAL PAY This is a standing item on the 
rolling action log following 
Council's decision on 22 June 
2016.

Director of 
Corporate and 
Housing Services

A report on equal pay will be  submitted to a  
special meeting of Council on 19 December 2016

144 21/09/2016 Best Value 
Improvement Plan

Agreed that the Provost, 
Leader of the Council and 
Leader of the Opposition 
would meet to consider how 
the Council should respond 
to the best value follow-up 
work with a report on the 
way forward being brought 
back to Members.

Director of 
Corporate and 
Housing Services

The Leader of the Council, Provost and Leader of 
the Opposition met on 31 October and a report on 
the Council's response is included on the agenda.
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147 21/09/2016 Notice of Motion 
Frank's Law

Council instructs the Chief 
Executive to write to the 
First Minister requesting her 
to consider the introduction 
of a "Frank's Law" so that 
free personal care is 
extended to under 65s as set 
out above.

Chief Executive The Chief Executive wrote to the First Minister on 
26 September 2016
A reply, from Shona Robinson MSP, Cabinet 
Secretary of Health and Sport was received on 11 
October 2016 and copied to Group Leaders.

148 21/09/2016 Notice of Motion 
Frank's Law

Council agreed that the 
Provost would write to Mrs 
Kopel to congratulate her on 
her campaign.

Chief Executive The Provost wrote to Mrs Koppel on 6 October 
2016.




